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To conclude their tour of Lebanon, the youth faction of the World Lebanese Cultural Union 

(WLCU) visited the Lebanese Emigration Research Center (LERC) at Notre Dame University-

Louaize.. Members of the WLCU attended a presentation on the Center’s work, and were given a 

brief introduction to its database, archive, and collections from Lebanese from around the world. 

Ms. Jasmin Lilian Diab, LERC Research Assistant and Assistant Project Manager, gave the 

presentation, which was concluded by a Q &A with Ms. Liliane Haddad, LERC Chief Indexer 

and Archivist..  

 

The WLCU Youth delegation with Ms. Haddad and Ms. Diab at the Abou Khater Auditorium, NDU (Aug. 28, 

2014) 

The WLCU Youth was represented by its Secretary-General Mr. Philippe Bou Hanna, former 

Ms. Emigrant Canada Miss Rita Houkayem, along with Mr. Antoine Hakim, Ms. Ilona Hakim, 

Mr. Robert Abi Raad, Ms. Chloé Abi Raad, and Mr. Mathiew Abi Raad of the WLCU, France. 



 

The WLCU Youth delegation with Ms. Haddad at the LERC Museum (Aug 28, 2014) 

Ms. Haddad then gave the delegation a guided tour of the LERC Museum, following the 

presentation. The delegation promised to keep touch with the Center should they need any 

information for their current or future studies in the fields of Lebanese migration and the 

Lebanese diaspora. 

 


